
CITY OF PLEASANTVILLE 
SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

Tuesday June 23, 2020 at 5:30PM 
 

 Mayor Steve Marsh opened the special meeting at 5:30PM Tuesday June 23, 2020 with council members 
Kody Jurgens, Carol Allen, Clinton Wallace, Kyle Patterson, and Jordan Van Ness present. 
 Mayor Marsh opened the public hearing for the FY 2020 budget amendment. There were no questions 
or comments. Motion by Van Ness to close the public hearing, seconded by Patterson. All voting in favor motion 
carried. 
 Jurgens asked what the additional expenses for building inspections were for. City Clerk, Rachel Reed, 
explained that was due to the number of houses being built in the SpringView Subdivision. She explained when 
we worked on the budget, we did not anticipate that many houses being built. Motion by Van Ness, seconded by 
Allen to approve Resolution 20-15, approving the FY 2020 budget amendment. All voting in favor motion 
carried.  
 Motion by Van Ness, seconded by Wallace to adjourn the meeting. All voting in favor motion carried. 
 
  
 

 

         ____________________________ 
            Mayor, Steve Marsh  
_________________________________ 

City Clerk, Rachel Reed  


